
 
CITY OF IONA 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council for the City of Iona will conduct a 
public hearing on July 23, 2024 at 7:10 p.m. at the Iona City Building, which is located at 3548 
North Main Street, Iona, Idaho. The purpose of the hearing is to consider an amendment to Iona 
City Code § 10-1-24, pertaining to an Alternative Financial Support option for an Open Park 
space in new Subdivisions.   
 
 The public is invited to attend and public comment is encouraged. Written comments will 
be accepted and considered, provided they are delivered no later than three full business days 
prior to the hearing. Such comments must be physically delivered to the Office of the City Clerk 
at 3548 North Main Street, Iona, Idaho, or emailed to the following email address: 
cityclerk@cityofiona.org.   
 
 Any person needing special accommodations to participate in such meetings should 
contact the City Clerk's Office no later than the day prior to the meeting. The City Clerk's 
telephone number is 208-523-5600. 
 
                         Keri West  

City Clerk/Treasurer 
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